Permanent Mission of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana to the
United Nations office and Other International Organisations in
Geneva

Note No: 35/2023

The Permanent Mission of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the Secretariat United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has
the honour to refer to the request for contributions by Mr. Gerard Quinn, the Special
Rapporteur on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities to his thematic report to the General
Assembly that will be presented later this year.

The Permanent Mission wishes to inform, on behalf of the Ministry of Parliamentary
Affairs and Governance, the following:

1. The Government of Guyana has taken note of the request from the UN Special
Rapporteur (SR), which is aimed at concluding a series of thematic reports
focusing heavily on the peacebuilding processes in the context of armed conflicts
and military and peacekeeping operations.

2. In light of the objective of the request for inputs and the report the inputs will
inform, the Special Rapporteur is informed that the content is not relevant to
Guyana given that the country does not have a history of armed conflict in the
context of the SR's request.

3. The Government of Guyana extends best wishes to the SR in the preparation of his
thematic report.

The Permanent Mission of the Cooperative Republic of Guyana to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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